
 

The Search Committee warmly welcomes all 
faculty, staff, and students to attend the 

Open Forums with the Executive Director of 
Human Resources candidates.

 
Please join us on the following days: 

Elaine Box, J.D., 
Monday, December 10, 2018

2:30-3:30 pm in the Student Memorial Center Room #24
 

Robert Eash, SPHR, SHRM-SCP
Wednesday, December 12, 2018

2:30-3:30 pm in the Student Memorial Center Room #24
 

Diane Copenhaver, SHRM-SCP
Thursday, December 13, 2018

2:30-3:30 pm in the Student Memorial Center Room #18


